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21 March 2023 

Holly Lea Village Limited 
c/- Amelia Alden 
Associate 
Greenwood Roche 

 

Dear Amelia Alden 

COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-Track Consenting) Act 2020 – request for further information 
– Holly Lea Village Buildings D and E Project

Thank you for your application to refer the Holly Lea Village Buildings D and E Project Project 
to an expert consenting panel for consideration under the COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track 
Consenting) Act 2020 (FTCA). 

Under delegated authority from the Minister for the Environment (the Minister), I am writing to 
request the following further information under section 22 of the FTCA:  

1. Will the project require any resource consents under the Resource Management
(National Environmental Standards for Freshwater) 2020?

2. Information on the instruments on the records of title for the project site, including
comment on whether you anticipate these instruments will impact the applicant’s
ability to deliver the project.

Please provide the required information via return email within 10 working days so that the 
Minister can take it into account when deciding whether to accept the referral application.  

Please note the Minister is not required to consider information provided after this time but may 
do so at his discretion. To ensure there is sufficient time for the application to be considered 
through the referral process before the FTCA is repealed, it is suggested you compile the 
requested information in full as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Madeleine Berry 
Acting Manager, Fast-track Consenting Team 

s 9(2)(a)




